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NABH NOTIFICATION

In view of the lockdown declared by the Government of India, on account of the
COVID-19 pandemic, NABH is constrained to issue the following notification, with
respect to the planned assessments, inspections and training:

1) All assessments and inspections scheduled stand deferred and postponed till
further notice.

2) This includes all accreditation, certification and empanelment programs of
NABH.

3) Further decision will be based on a periodic review of the prevailing situation and
further government directions.

(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar)
CEO-NABH


